
 

ValenƟne’s Day Party: FEBRUARY 14th 
 
Children are invited to share ValenƟne 
cards and treats with their friends.  Staff 
will distribute the cards in individual 
bags (as we have in the past).  We kindly 
ask that you only indicate who the card 
is from so it is easier to distribute.  
 
***Dress in red and pink for the occasion*** 

Birthdays:   February 
1 Mme Michelle C. 
2  Rylan 
10   Dérik 
14   Rosalie 
14  Romy 
19  Raya 
20  Hunter 
22   Bréa 
27  Mme Graciy 

february 2024 

AGM 
Garderie de Bambins’ annual 
general meeting will be held via 

Zoom on Wednesday, February 

14th @ 7:30pm. Please RSVP no 
later than Feb. 9th by email,  

garderiestmalo@gmail.com or 
phone @ 204-347-5691 to pre-

register.  We encourage every-
one to attend to keep yourselves 

informed. 

On February 19th, the 
centre we will be 

CLOSED for Family Day. We 
hope you have a wonderful long weekend and    
enjoy it with your  family. 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
February 2: RRVSD & DSFM in-service (no school) 
February 14: Valentine’s Day 

Children and staff are invited to dress like 
a Voyageur during the week of 

 February 20th-23rd.  

Hé Ho! 

If your child is born in 2019, it’s 
time to register for Kindergarten.  
Information on registration is 
available on the bulletin board by 
the locker area. 

SHOW & TELL : Thursday, February 8th 


